
2nd EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETNG WEDNESDAY MAY 8TH  
 
The meeting was called to order by the President Bill Bowers at 1507.  Bill asked if there was any other 
business to discuss other than what had been discussed in the two general meetings.  The board 
recommended the Secretary file a 990N report for the National Association to include the Chapters with 
their EIN and see what happens.  Minutes of the 1st Executive Board meeting was read by the Secretary.  
There were no corrections or amendments so minutes were accepted as read.   
 
There was no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 1515. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Libby O’Brien 
NWSA Secretary 
 
Those in attendance: 
Chuck Steinbruck, Hampton Roads 
Mike Gilroy, Monterey 
Bob Titus, Reno 
Earl Kerr, Northwest 
Gerald Struck, Jacksonville 
Gary Cox, Aerograph Editor 
Cap Casperson, Webmaster 
John Rodriquez, Southern Cal 
Morry Summey, Southern Cal 
Jim Romano, Potomac 
Joe McKinzie, Lone Star 
Pat O’Brien, Pensacola 
Moon Mullen, Past President 
 
 


